
 

 
              RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/194/2022-23                                                                                         08th FEB 2023 
 

                              ADMIT CARDS X AND XII 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Kindly note that the Admit Cards for the CBSE Board Examination have been 
received by the school. You are requested to come to school along with your 
ward to collect the same on either on Thursday,9th February 2023 and Friday,10th 
February 2023 during school hours between 8:30am-3:00pm from the front 
office. 
 
Wishing our students, the best of luck! 

 
Mrs. Nidhi Tewari  
 

Principal 
Ridge Valley School 


